
 

Intention of the Week:  “I will make the most of new opportunities”. 

 

Important Dates & Reminders for the week of January 8, 2024: 

Larson Elementary Newsletter 

Mon. Jan 8 Tue. Jan 9 Wed. Jan 10 Thu. Jan 11 Fri. Jan12 

Students Return to 

School 

 Homework Club 

8:15—8:45 Library 

 Homework Club 

8:15—8:45 Library 

A Message from our Principal 

We are so proud of them. Over the past four months, 

students have been able to participate on various in-

school and out-of-school field trips and experiences like 

Young Actors and The Nutcracker. 

Early on in September, the students did an amazing job 

during our Terry Fox Run this year and we are so proud 

of them for the money they also raised. PALS held the Ice Cream Social which was 

another excellent community event.  

Later in September, we held our annual Truth and Recon-

ciliation Assembly where we all sat in a large circle format 

and shared a story. The show of support by staff and stu-

dents, in the wearing of orange shirts, was inspiring and 

humbling.   

 

In October, we held our Student-Teacher-Family con-

ferences where everyone worked to together to support 

students developing a learning goal for themselves for 

the year. Larson also showed fantastic Halloween spirit 

by dressing in fun costumes and finishing the day with 

a school wide parade on the field. Even staff got in-

volved.  

In November, we had a school wide presentation by Michael Bortolotto who talked 

to students about diversity and inclusion. We also recognized Remembrance Day 

and National Indigenous Veterans Day. The students showed incredible respect for 

our veterans.  

December is always a busy time of year, including 

teachers preparing report cards, known as written 

learning updates, now. We saw the return of winter 

concerts this year. Thank you to Mme. Super for organ-

izing the concert and preparing the students and staff. 

As well, thank you to Ms. Shohba and Ms. Madison, 

along with other EAS for the wonderful decorations. 

Also, thank you to PALS for their support. We wrapped 

up 2023, with our Kindergarten to Grade 2 classes going to Carson Graham Sec-

ondary today for Santa’s Breakfast. 

On behalf of the entire staff at Ecole Larson Elementary, we want to wish all of our 

Larson families a wonderful holiday season and a Merry Christmas. We hope you 

are all able to enjoy time with family and friends, which is what the holiday is all 

about! 

 

It has been an amazing school year so far with many great 

memories made. Teachers and support staff have been provid-

ing many engaging learning opportunities for students. Our 

older students, especially our Grade 7 students, have taken on 

many leadership roles and have helped make this year great so 

far.  



Division  F09 Mme Shandro/Chapman 

Division  F06 Mme Cynthia 

Division F12 Mme Swain 

 

Division  E10 Ms Kenny 

 

Artwork Around Larson 


